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Children’s Services 

 

Our Ref:DM/AM 

Date:  3rd June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 

 

College Inductions: 

Due to strikes, our initial college induction dates have now been cancelled. 

The only college inductions and interviews which are now taking place are as follows: 

S4 Pupils 

All S4 pupils who have applied to a study Construction at college must attend an interview on Thursday 

the 6th of June at 9.30am until 12pm. Pupils must be in full school uniform. 

 

• All S4 pupils who have applied for Car Mechanics must submit their application form by Friday the 

7th June 

• All S4 pupils who have applied for Childcare must submit a personal statement by Friday the 7th 

June. The template for this form is on the college teams page. Please see Mrs Martin if you are 

unsure. 

• All S4 pupils who have applied for Plumbing must submit their application by Friday 7th June. The 

template for this form is on the college teams page. Please see Mrs Martin if you are unsure. 

IMPORTANT: If you do not attend the interview date/time or submit statements/applications above you 

will lose your place. 

 

S5/6 Pupils 

All pupils who have applied for: 

• FA Construction (column D and E pupils) 

• SfW Construction (column D and E pupils) 

• Creative Beauty (in column D only: Tuesday/Thursday afternoon class) 

Must attend an interview on Thursday 6th June at 1.45-4pm. All pupils must be in school uniform.  

 

Any pupils who have applied for Higher Childcare must submit a personal statement by Friday the 7th 

June. The template for this form is on the college teams page. Please see Mrs Martin if you are unsure.  

There will be no induction for FA Accountancy. Pupils should attend college in August on the afternoons in 

columns D and E. 

All pupils must wear school uniform. Any pupil who is unable to attend must speak to Mrs Martin 

immediately.  

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
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All college courses are full and any pupils who do not attend the induction dates will be removed from the 

accepted list and placed on a wait list.  

Any pupils who are currently on the reserve list should not attend the induction.  

If anyone is unsure when they should be attending, please see Mrs Martin. 

 

Tigers Foundation Apprenticeship in Civil Engineering: 

Tigers will be in Gleniffer High School on 11th June to interview pupils who have opted to do the Civil 

Engineering Foundation Apprenticeship. 

All pupils involved will be given an interview time and they must attend this. The interviews will take no 

longer than 15 minutes per pupil. All pupils should have received a text message with their interview time. 

Interviews will take place in the school conference room. 

The civil engineering apprenticeship course will commence in August . 

 

Consortium Pupils 

Advanced Higher Courses in: 

• Chemistry 

• Computing Science 

• Physics 

• History 

 

Are all being delivered via consortium. I am awaiting neighbouring schools on providing teams codes for 

pupils to engage in online learning for the month of June. On the 18th of June I will be meeting with the 

other schools to determine locations for in person delivery of these subjects. In person delivery will not take 

place until August. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Debbie Martin 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


